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This is over kill.  There are times when you are trying to save the power in your 

battery by not always having your lights on, during the day time.  On top of this, 

sometimes you only need a very occasional swipe of the wipers, but this Bill would 

still require running your lights. 

 

I have been driving without having one accident in my life, driving safely for some 53 

years and not always having lights going when it is raining, and the wipers are going. 

 

All this legislature seems good for is to make it harder on Oregonians just to simply 

live their lives - as they have been successfully for decades without the continual 

passing of new restrictions. 

 

Ugh. 


